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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION
14 Mile Road Water Main Replacement, Van Dyke Ave. to Hoover Road

As part of the City of Warren’s commitment to maintaining and improving its infrastructure, the water main on 14
Mile Road from Van Dyke Ave. to Hoover Road will be replaced.

The project is scheduled to begin on or around July 22, 2024, with water main replacement work expected to be
completed by the end of October 2024, weather permitting.

There will be times during construction when property owners along 14 Mile Road may experience brief interruptions
to their water services. All reasonable efforts will be made by the City and the Contractor to notify affected property
owners prior to any water service interruptions. It is suggested that property owners keep extra drinking water on
hand, as well as, a five-gallon bucket of water for flushing the toilet. Not every interruption is predictable and there
may be instances where the water is turned off without notice.

During the course of the water main replacement, the City will be operating valves and flushing hydrants in the water
main system. This may cause a temporary discoloration of water. If you are experiencing any discoloration of
water, check the water every 30 minutes to see if it has cleared by running the cold water for 30 seconds. Avoid
drinking, washing clothes or cooking with it until it clears up. If after 2-3 hours there is no improvement, contact the
Water Division at (586) 769-9200.

During the construction, residents can expect temporary driveway and sidewalk closures as work progresses.
These types of closures will be coordinated in advance with the property owners and the field staff assigned to the
project. Residents within the project limits are asked to keep their vehicles parked all the way up their driveways or
on adjacent streets. These driveways and sidewalks will be patched and maintained until permanent repairs can be
done.

Generally, construction work hours will be 7:00 AM until 7:30 PM Monday thru Saturday. Construction hours will
go beyond the normal work hours for water service reinstatement. Work hours may also be extended and include
Sundays if work falls behind schedule due to weather conditions or other unforeseen conditions.

Please continue to place garbage, compost and recycling containers curbside as normal. It is recommended that
property owners place their address on garbage or recycling containers. Mail service to your property will be
uninterrupted during construction.
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If you have any questions, disability or other special needs, please call the Engineering Division at (586) 759-9300
so that suitable arrangements can be made to assist you during construction.

Mayor Lori M. Stone and the Engineering Division staff would like to thank you in advance for your continued
patience and cooperation during this important infrastructure improvement project.

Tina G. Gapshes, P.E.
City Engineer
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